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New Regional Vice President, Brenda Robinson enjoys a quiet        

moment with President Clark Walter and President-Elect Jim Kij at 

the Exchange Club National Convention in Portland, Oregon. 

Greg and Claudia Oelfke attended 

the Annual Banquet in Portland. 

Jessica Kij, Larry Street and Lucia Street 

enjoyed Portland and the convention. 

Jorge Marra, Alicia Marra, and Brenda 

Robinson enjoyed a moment at the   

Annual Banquet in Portland. 

The leadership from our Sugar Land club 

was well represented in Portland by Clark 

and Martha Walter and Jim and Jessica Kij. 



Region 5 Vice President Brenda Robinson 

with National President Rob Davidson. 

Our very own, Brenda Robinson is sworn in as 

new Region 5 Vice-President while attending the 

National Convention in Portland. 

Jim & Jessica Kij made friends with Delores & Dennis Norwood 

of  Chattanooga, Tennessee.  Dennis is Region Vice President. 

Photos by Jim Kij 



 

 

 

School Children need our help! 

Sunday, August 19, 2007 - 7:00 AM 

 Payless Shoe Source  

4605 Avenue H, Rosenberg, TX 77471 and 16535 SW Freeway Sugar Land, TX 
 

The Exchange Club of Sugar Land will again help children find shoes at Payless Shoe 

Source so they can “Walk with Pride” into their classrooms on the first day of school. 

 

 

 

     Supervise a child at the  

Texans VS Dallas Cowboys Game 

August 25, 2007 

 

For more information, contact Mike Flory LMEES1@earthlink.net or 281 499-0128 

 

Mark Your Calendars!!!     
   

ELLINGTON FIELD AIRSHOW 

WINGS OVER HOUSTON 
 

October 20/21, 2007 
 

Exchange members are needed to man ticket booths 
and VIP areas both days.  

 

Rotary Shrimpfest is Saturday, Sept. 8, beginning at 5:30 pm at Fluor Daniel.   

With a $100 car raffle ticket you will receive two food tickets, and may win a 2007 Chevrolet HHR LT.  

Buy raffle tickets from your Rotarian friends, but make them promise to buy a raffle ticket for Spaghetti!!! 

 

 

Fort Bend Alzheimer’s Association Walk 

 October 27, 2007 

AMC First Colony Theatre, 3301 Town       
Centre Blvd., Sugar Land TX 77479  

Teams may register at:                               
http://www.alztex.org/walk 

“Legacy of Freedom”  

Tuesday, November 13, 2007 

Sugar Creek Baptist Church                             
Adults $30 Students $10 

Veterans and their spouses are free               
http://www.legacy-of-freedom.com  

Isidora Arzu, John Heinemann, Shirley   
Brown, Lynda Bourg, Sue Sanchez,  
Courtneay Draker, Jeanette Gaylord-
Parente, John Baltz, Jr., Dave Stacy, John 
Braswell, Larry Street, Marie McCoy, Bill 
Rohrbach, Kevin Anderson, David Rowe, 
Gregory Kramer, Willie Love  

The Exchange Club of Sugar Land                 

www.ecsl.org 

TX LA District Exchange                                      

www.tlgcd.org 

National Exchange Club    

www.nationalexchangeclub.org 


